H-CO NEWSLETTER BELLE GLOSTE GREEN VERSON DECEMBER 1992 BY TOE YOSHINO

- 1. Pleasant Hawaiian Holidays is already mailing out to each individual confirmation and billings for the final payment for the 442nd, 50th anniversary, celebration. The final payments are due January 15, 1993.
- "H" Co. Tressurer un From Harry Kiyabu: 50th anniversary--The Los Angeles members, spouses, and guests will arrive in Honolulu Tuesday, March 23, 1993 and will be housed at the Outrigger Village Hotel on Lewers Road. Hospitality room will be open on that day. Wong Yoshimoto is in charge of the hospitality room. The manning of the hospitality room will be in groups. and a had it a way again to agop has a way from
 - Harold Afuso Group and sale sale of elds asw
 - Charles Okazaki Group
 - Harry Kiyabu Group
- Wong Yoshimoto Group and deposit Abib I deposit A

Howe chapter 50th anniversary shirts are available at \$20 each.

Special Notice -- Jackson Morisawa will be featured by the Sun Life of Canada in a showing of Suiboku, GA (Water ink painting). Jackson is an artist and teaching master of Zen Archery at Chozen-ji school of Kyudo.

Camp Shelby Project -- Lt. Col. Herb Sasaki took pictures of the completed monument at Camp Shelby. The pictures were mailed to 100th/442nd association president Hank Yoshitake. The picture is on display at the 100th/442nd Memorial hall. The museum building is complete and now the exhibit from all the organization will have to be place. A tentative date for the dedication are been set for sometime in September 1993 at Camp Shelby.

Anyone who wish to donate for the Camp Shelby Monument Fund can send it to: Camp Shelby Fund

C/O 100th/442nd Veterans Association

1438 Oak Street Los Angeles, CA 90015

Make out your check payable to 100th/442nd Veterans Association

- 4. Subject--1993 Dues--Dues are due \$35 per year for local membership. Here are the break down of your dues.
 - \$10 per year for 100th/442nd Veterans Association of Southern California dues

 - \$10 per year for 100th/442nd News Letter \$10 per year for "H" Company dues "H" Company News
 - \$5 per year for Christmas Fund

A. \$10 per year for out of town H Company membership dues
B. \$10 per year for H company widow.

Any out of town members and widows of "H" Company who wish to get the 100th/442nd News Letter of Southern California, it would cost you an additional \$10.

Please send your dues to Ted Ohira. Ted will temporarily be "H" Co. Treasurer until Lloyd gets better.

Ted Ohira 17122 S. Merit Avenue Gardena, Ca 90247

Please make your check payable to "H" Chapter 442.

5. Las Vegas Junket--We had three buses to Las Vegas. We had some losers and some winners. We all had a great time at the Fitzgeralds. It was good to see Lloyd up and around and was able to make the Las Vegas trip. Emi/Turk Tokita cancelled as they had an emergency call from home. June/Mike Tsuji met Bessie/Pual Akama at the Fitzgerald. Although I didn't get to see Bessie/Paul, I talked to Bessie on the phone.

This year we had a special treat on the cajon pass. It was the first time we saw snow flakes falling. Usually we only see snow on the ground. This really is a white Christmas for all of us. "H" chapter members and spouse who made this trip were Mas Fujii, Yoshi/Casey Kasuyama, George/Andrew Nishinaka, Duke Ogawa, Chiz/Ted Ohira, Frank Saito, Michi/Lloyd Toda, June/Mike Tsuji, Emi/Joe Yamaki and Molly/Toe Yoshino. Dorothy had a cold so she couldn't make it. We all missed her. All "PAU" for now.

Mele Kalikimaka A Me Hauoli Makahiki Hou. Merry Christmas and Happy New Year.